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GO TEAM! -- Suffolk County Community College 
President Shaun McKay, at right, chats with 
Community College Cheer Team members, 
Josette Iacone, Bianca Signorelli, Priscilla 
McBride and Lauren Young about the 2014 
Yonex US Open Badminton Championships that 
will be hosted by the College this July. The 
Cheer Team helped McKay during his 
announcement news conference on Monday, 
January 27. 

Team Suffolk Stands Guard – Suffolk County 
Community College President Shaun McKay 
addresses gathered guests and the media at a 
news conference surrounded by Cheer Team 
members, from left, Andria Onorato,  Bianca 
Signorelli,  Priscilla McBride, Lauren Young and 
Josette Iacone. The Cheer Team added spirit and 
color to the day’s events that included elected 
officials and business leaders anxious to hear and 
comment about the economic impact of the 
College’s hosting the 2014 Yonex US Open 
Badminton Championships this July at its Michael 
J. Grant Campus in Brentwood. The event is 
expected to add nearly a half million dollars in 
visitor and tourist dollars to the County’s coffers 
and provide revenue for the college and 
showcase its facilities for future large events. 

  

  

 
 


